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Karen Sawyer

From: David & Susan Kilpatrick [dskilpat@acsalaska.net]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 11:21 AM
To: Rep. Carl Gatto
Subject: Sharia Law

Categories: KAREN

Sir, I am 64 years of age and now have the ability to say I have witnessed a lot of change within our 

country.  Words absolutely cannot express my disappointment in individuals who call themselves 

"American" who first would allow any form of "Law" outside of that equated to the United States 

Constitutionally based expression of law. 
  
I will not debate with anyone the personal basis early lawmakers based their conclusions, I.e, the Bible, 

Hammurabi, as that is just stupid argument. 
  
My wife and I as well as most persons I call friends support your and Rep. Bob Lynn's effort to prohibit 

Sharia Law.  Keep up this good fight. 
  
Sincerely, 
David 
  
  
David & Susan Kilpatrick 

632-4443 


